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Dear Transport Infrastucture Planning Unit,
| am concerned about the proposed changes to the Meldreth Road level crossing in Shepreth.

| have travelled this route twice a day for twenty years and have never seen any problems at this
crossing or any near misses

Its currently a short wait unless 2 trains are coming.

From what | understand the proposed new barrier will be down for much longer.

| would expect this will mean people accelerating to get through before it comes down which will be
less safe.

Drivers will be frustrated at a longer wait as they are already with the new crossing at Shepreth
station which is a frustratingly long wait since it was changed.

| would expect the proposed changes to be much worse for the local residents too.

The potential downsides of the proposed change outweigh the perceived up sides in my opinion and |
would like to object to the crossing changing.

| hope the local concerns are heard and the crossing remains as it is.

Thank you.

Kind regards,

Mark Dodds
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